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CORRIGENDUMCORRIGENDUMCORRIGENDUMCORRIGENDUM
(Cancellation of advertisement)

 This is with reference to the Competition Commission of Pakistan job 
advertisement subject “Researcher/Senior Researcher(s) Required” vide 
reference no. PID(I) No.6265/24 published in various leading newspapers, dated 
13th March, 2025 and uploaded on the Competition Commission of Pakistan 
website https://cc.gov.pk/home/tendersjobs.

2. The referred advertisement is hereby cancelled and hiring process 
quashed at this stage. 

Deputy Director (HR)
Competition Commission of Pakistan, 

9th Floor, ISE Tower Jinnah Avenue, Islamabad, 051-9100260-3


